
PUBLIC NOTICE REGARDING DOUGLAS COUNTY’S COMMUNITY 
DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM’S 30-DAY PUBLIC COMMENT 

PERIOD AND PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE 2021-2025 CONSOLIDATED 
PLAN 

 
The 2021-2025 Consolidated Plan (Plan) is a housing and community development plan for the 
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development’s Community Development Block Grant 
(CDBG) Program. The Plan outlines community needs for the CDBG program, funding priorities 
over the next five years and describes the 2021 program year activities funded. With an approved 
Plan, HUD will allocate a grant of $711,436 to Douglas County.   Notice is also given that a Public 
Hearing will be held.    
 
The Plan has been drafted for a 30-day public comment period, from May 14, 2021 through June 
14, 2021. The Plan is available at Douglas County Offices, 100 Third St. in Castle Rock and 
online at www.douglas.co.us/cdbg/whats-new/. Email your comments regarding the Plan to 
cdbg@douglas.co.us.   
 
A public hearing will be held on June 15, 2021 at 2:30 p.m. by the Douglas County Board of 
County Commissioners in the Commissioners’ Hearing Room, 100 Third St. in Castle Rock, to 
consider the adoption of 2021-2025 Consolidated Plan.   
  
Interpreters or special needs accommodations can be provided with advance notice by contacting 
Tina Dill, Douglas County Department of Community Development at 303-814-4380. Douglas 
County will make efforts to provide translation assistance for public meetings and program 
participation.  Persons in need of information for the hearing impaired may call the TTY number at 
303-663-7791.  
 
Publication Date:  
June 10, 2021 
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